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Parental Involvement Policy

Southgate Public School recognizes that a child’s education is a responsibility shared by the school and the family. Parents and schools working as partners increase student achievement and help students develop positive attitudes about self and school. Southgate Public School will work to develop effective partnerships with parents. 

Southgate School will:

1) Invite parent and family input and involvement in school issues and programs through any or all of the following: SBDMC Membership, SBDMC Committees when appropriate, Lions Pride Parent Organization, Volunteer Programs, Future Surveys, and additional activities that would foster positive partnerships between parents and school personnel. 

2) Promote communication between the school and families by: quarterly progress reports and report cards, parent-teacher conferences, weekly parent communication via email, use of school and district Facebook Page and All-Call system. 

3) Utilize the Family Resource Center to provide access to and coordinate community and support services for children and families, as well as providing other resources to assist in developing knowledge and skills to support learning. 

4) Work to reduce barriers to parent/family involvement. 


